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Erica: We're back from break. Let's go
live to Matt Mar --

Erica: Matt Mar -- Erica: Matt Mar --

Erica: Matt Mar -- Erica: Matt Mar --
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Lindsey: Uh, Erica? Are you there?  
Matt: Erica? Umm, hate to break it to you
Lindsey, but Erica hasn't worked at the
station for 6 months now!

 

Lindsey: What are you talking about,
Matt? She's right here in studio. She's
just acting strangely.

  Matt: She's in studio? Then who the holy
snikies is this?

 

Erica: ... and while senator assured
everyone that he was not drunk, he
couldn't account for his nudity.

 
Erica: In other news, former Microsoft
CEO and current President of the United
States, Bill Gates, announced his
engagement to ...



Surviving the Days at TechTV ...

file:///J/Documents/1comics/Comics%20Newest/techtv/episode19/19tech4.htm[12/10/2021 7:10:39 PM]

 

Erica: ... am I reading this right? The
Statue of Liberty. The young couple
recently met in New York City and were
seen together enjoying the sites of the
city.

 
Erica: While the bride to be is indeed a
giant immobile statue, Mr. Gates said
that she was more passionate than any of
his previous wives and was saving herself
for the big wedding night.

 

Erica: That's a concept that we're ALL
afraid to contemplate, eh, folks?  

Erica: Mr. Gates went on to comment that
he expects children from this pairing and
that he's already ordered a 20 foot tall
solid gold ring for his bride to wear as
a symbol of their love.

 

Erica: Since there are no diamonds that
size, the stone will be replaced with
rotating cadre of live celebrities
starting with "West Wing" star Martin
Sheen.

 
Man: Oh Erica, you had us going on that
one!
Woman: ::giggle:: You news girls really
make me tingle!
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Erica: But it's true!  
Man: Like the one time you were at that
party and he was really tiny and covered
in pudding? Oh please!
Woman: That was just de-lish! Ta-ha!

 

Erica: But it was TRUE!  
Man: Ha! Ha! That Erica Hill, what a
kidder!
Woman: We'll be right back!

 

Erica: Think they'll ever figure it out?
The Doctor: Dear girl, remember my old
saying ...
Erica: Only time will tell?
The Doctor: That's right, my dear. Come
along now, the lotus blossoms are quite
magnificent on the 19th moon of Saturn
this time of year!
Erica: Oooh! ::swoon::

Goodbye Erica! Tune in Again, Wont Ya?
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